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Dear Sir,
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File Numbers: OP.13.013 and Z.13.036 File Name: Islamic Shea Ithna-Asheri Jamaat of
Toronto

I would like to express my deep disagreement with the the project of building new high rise complex. The area
is already over populated and adding

additional high density buildings will add additional water, traffic and sewage problems.

Traffic to get in and out of this neighborhood is already takes tall taking a good portion of the travel time to
work or to school. Adding so many new cars would

make our life unbearable. We already feel the problems with the water pressure.

Please regard my voice opposing this new development.

Aron Drescher

#65 Strauss rd. Thornhill,

L4J 8Z4



